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1.  Call to Order 

A duly noticed meeting of the Greater Wilshire March 29, 2014, at the Bricks & 
Scones Café, 403 N.Larchmont Blvd., Los Angeles.  Committee Chair Fred Mariscal 
called the meeting to order at 9:10 a.m. 
 

2.  Roll Call & Approval of Minutes 
Committee members present at roll call were Fred Mariscal and Patti Carroll. Guests 
included GWNC Administrator Elizabeth Fuller.  Committee members absent:  Dan 
Whitley, Jason Peers, Jack Humphreville, Patty Lombard, Barbara Savage, Jane 
Gilman and Joe Hoffman. There was no quorum. 
 
Approval of the January and February minutes was tabled due to the lack of a quorum. 

 
3.  Election Outreach  

Ms. Savage was not present, so there was no update. 
 
4.  Old Business  

A. Citizen Recognition Awards:  
 

Ms. Fuller will ask Ms. Lombard to verify that Steve Martinez (as previously 
approved) will be available to accept his award at the April board meeting. 
 
Nominations and votes on other potential nominees was tabled due to the lack of a 
quorum. 

 
B.  Larchmont Zoning Outreach/Conversation: 

 
Because Ms. Lombard was absent, there was no update. 

  
C. Bus Bench Advertising 
 



Ms. Fuller has not had time to work on this, so there was no update. 
 

D. CD4 Candidate Forum 
 
There was no update. 

 
5.  New Business 

A. CicLAvia Booth 
 
Mr. Mariscal will talk to Ms. Lombard about setting up a GWNC table at the Fremont 
Place gates for the upcoming event. 
 
B. Larchmont Buzz Advertising 
 
Committee members present liked the idea of advertising on the Buzz, but asked for  
more detailed cost information.  Ms. Fuller will do the research. 

 
6.  Committee Member Reports & Comments 

There were no committee member reports or comments 
 
7.  Public Comments 

There were no public comments. 
 
8.  Announcements & Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:26 a.m.   
The next meeting will be held on Saturday,  April 26. 
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